
 
 

NRC HOLDING PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS PROPOSED 
ENHANCEMENTS TO ITS FORCE-ON-FORCE INSPECTIONS 

 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission is holding a public meeting Thursday, April 29, to 

discuss with the public, the nuclear power industry and other interested stakeholders proposed 
enhancements to the agency’s force-on-force inspection program. This meeting was previously 
scheduled for February, but was cancelled due to weather. 

 
Force-on-force inspections test a nuclear power plant’s ability to defend against 

adversaries and they are conducted at each plant every three years. A series of table-top drills 
and other assessments precede the three days of mock commando-style attacks against the 
facility. In the event the facility’s security force fails to protect key equipment, the NRC requires 
that deficiencies in the protective strategy be promptly reviewed and corrected. 

 
NRC staff is currently reviewing options for enhancing these inspections, including 

enhancing the way some of the objectives are assessed. At the meeting, the staff is seeking public 
input into these potential enhancements as well as taking questions and providing as much detail 
as possible without compromising plant security. 

 
The meeting will be held from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Marriott North Bethesda, 5701 

Marinelli Road, Rockville, Md. It can also be accessed remotely via the Internet and a toll-free 
teleconference number. 

 
The full meeting notice is located here: http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/public-

meetings/index.cfm.  
 

 
### 

 

NOTE: Anyone wishing to take photos or use a camera to record any portion of a NRC meeting should 
contact the Office of Public Affairs beforehand. 

 

News releases are available through a free listserv subscription at the following Web address:  
http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/listserver.html. The NRC homepage at www.nrc.gov also offers a SUBSCRIBE 
link. E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are posted to NRC's Web site.  
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